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St. Thomas Police Services Board Announces Appointment of Deputy Chief Steve Bogart 

The St. Thomas Police Services Board is pleased to confirm that Steve Bogart has officially assumed the role of Deputy 
Chief of Police, effective September 1, 2025.  The Board accepted Deputy Chief Scott Barnes’ retirement notice early in 
the year and Steve Bogart was designated to take over later this year.  

Deputy Chief Bogart brings nearly 28 years of experience to the Administrative Team, having served in a wide range of 
roles throughout his distinguished career. His background includes frontline patrol, drug investigations, supervisory 
positions, and senior leadership responsibilities, all of which have prepared him well for this next chapter of service. 

“It is an honour to be appointed as the next Deputy Chief. I look forward to the challenges ahead. Policing has changed 
over the years and we are required to find new ways to deliver core services to the community. I am excited to work with 
Chief Roskamp, the Leadership Team and the members of our police service. We have a strong and capable team at STPS 
and we remain ready to serve amidst the often unpredictable environment that is occurring around us.  I’d also like to 
acknowledge and thank my family, who have been so supportive over the years, I couldn’t have reached this goal without 
them.” 
— Deputy Chief Steve Bogart 

“On behalf of the Police Services Board, I would like to congratulate Steve Bogart on his appointment as Deputy Chief of 
Police. Steve has demonstrated unwavering dedication, professionalism, and leadership throughout his career. We are 
confident that he will continue to serve the community of St. Thomas with integrity and a forward-thinking approach to 
modern policing. The Police Services Board looks forward to Deputy Chief Bogart’s continued commitment to public 
safety and professional excellence. His leadership will be instrumental in advancing the vision of the Chief of Police and 
ensuring operational excellence for the residents of St. Thomas and member wellness for service personnel.” — Dan 
Reith, Chair, St. Thomas Police Services Board 

Please join us in congratulating Deputy Chief Bogart on this well-earned appointment. 
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